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As a healthcare worker of twenty+ years, I fully support HB 2697. Short staffing 

models are not new. They have been this way for many years, increasingly becoming 

worse, with no accountability for the organizations that compromise patient care/well-

being and causing burn out of our valuable resources: the healthcare worker. From 

bedside Nursing to other healthcare workers such as Imaging, Surgical Services, 

Cardiac Care, Rehab, Laboratory, Respiratory, Pharmacy, among other vital 

professions who support patient care and well-being. Do better for the people of 

Oregon! 


